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The project mentions upgrades and additional sound barriers are to be installed 

along the Westgate corridor. As part of the upgrade to the M80 / Westgate freeway 

interchange it would be very beneficial to the community if there were sound 

barriers added to the M80 inbound just before Boundary Rd, near and behind the 

  McDonalds and fuel Service Centre. Throughout all hours of the day and night, 

heavy road noise can be heard in neighbouring Sunshine West residential. Some 

mornings when the wind direction pushes in the residential direction, the sound can 

be very loud and disturbing. The noise of trucks engine-breaking travels very far 

  throughout the residen:al areas nearby.Could you please consider extending the 

existing sound barrier which ends abruptly after part of The Avenue, Sunshine West 

upto and past the M80/Wetgate interchange. This will provide a much needed living 

   standard to residents of the Sunshine West community.Kind Regards,Sam Villella
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